
Kentucky Warbler (Geothlypis formosa), Jewel of the Creek Preserve, Maricopa County 

This Kentucky Warbler was photographed by Pierre Deviche on 05 November 2022. 

Found originally by Tommy DeBardeleben on 3 November. 

Kentucky Warbler is a casual visitor to Arizona, with many more records from the late spring and early summer. 
It is considerably rarer in the state in fall, and one of the latest records, but one was in Southwest Phoenix 3-5 
November, 1977 

 



 

 

05 November 2022, photo by Pierre Deviche 
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